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                          2nd July 2017 – The Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
              Mass Times & Intentions 

                                       
 Saturday 1st 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 Sunday 2nd 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 2nd 10.30 am  Ian Alcorn 

 Monday 3rd 9.30 am  Intentions of Pat Fitzsimmons 

 Tuesday 4th 9.30 am  Louisa Walsh 

 Wednesday 5th 9.30 am  Intentions of Diana Hamilton  

 Thursday 6th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

Friday 7th 9.30 am  Veronica Johnson 

 Saturday 8th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

 Saturday 8th 6.30 pm  Intentions of Geoff & Bella Hulme  

 Sunday 9th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 9th 10.30 am  Intentions of Sister Noreen Morton 

    

  Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am 
 

Apostleship of the Sea – Sea Sunday – 9th July 2017 

Please pray for the vital work of the Apostleship of the Sea who are the official maritime welfare and 

mission agency of the Catholic Church in Great Britain. They support more than one million seafarers 

arriving in our ports each year. Sea Sunday is on the 9th July 2017. 

 

The Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies (CCRS) 

The Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies (CCRS) is important and relevant for all. The parish 

community, in collaboration with the home and school, has a privileged opportunity and responsibility 

to help all concerned to grow in their faith. This is a lifelong process. To achieve this, we need to help 

those involved with parish catechesis to share this vision and have an adult understanding of their 

faith. The Catholic Certificate in Religious Studies (CCRS) is designed for people who are engaged in 

the communication of their Catholic Faith, whether directly or indirectly. It is open to catechists, 

people involved in liturgical work and other interested adults. The CCRS can provide general 

theological knowledge and offer a better understanding of the Catholic faith. It will help participants 

to increase their practical application of the faith in their ministry in the Church. It provides the means 

to accurately and effectively communicate the principles of Catholic teaching. 

For more details about start dates, fees and your nearest centre please visit the CCRS Website 

www.brs-ccrs.org.uk or call us on 0207 901 1900. 

 

Lourdes Pilgrimage Ceilidh 

Shrewsbury Lourdes Pilgrimage will be departing on their annual pilgrimage in 5 weeks’ time. We are 

holding a Ceilidh at St. Kentigerns, Wilbraham Road, Manchester, M14 7DW on Friday 7th July from 

7:30pm to raise money for the volunteers who are flying out on the diocesan flight. Tickets will be 

£6.00 each on the door and the night will include a Ceilidh, raffle and Irish bingo. For further enquiries 

please contact Lucy Walsh 07808788772. All are welcome. 

 

North Cheshire Serra: Upcoming Meeting 

On Thursday, 6th July, our Chaplain, Fr. Cogliolo will give a talk on “The Lateran Treaties.” 

The meetings are at Christ Church, Heald Green. Everyone very welcome.  If you can, please ring Gerry 

Lanigan (0161-428-9103) by the Tuesday preceding the meeting.  Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light 

supper and the talk. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the 

following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, 

beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/
http://www.brs-ccrs.org.uk/


   
  
  

 
 
   
    
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

**** St. Teresa’s Summer Fête 2017 – Sunday 16th July, 12 Noon – 4 pm **** 
 

By kind permission of Catherine & Seamus Whyte, we are again delighted to announce that we will be 

holding our annual parish summer fête on Sunday 16th July from 12 noon – 4 pm in the beautiful 

grounds of their cottage on Adlington Road. (Full address: Barfield Cottage, 104 Adlington Road, 

Wilmslow SK9 2 LN). Parking by kind permission in the rear (annexe) car park of the adjacent UNICORN 

INN. The money raised will go towards the upkeep of the parish.  

Entry: Adults: £2; Children: Free. Tickets on sale after masses this weekend or on the day. 
 

We are very grateful for those of you who have already volunteered to help, but more help would 

certainly not be unwelcome - the success of our fete is completely dependent on volunteers in our 

parish community. We would also be grateful for donations for some of the stalls as follows: 
 

Stalls  
 
Food/Refreshments Stall Sandwiches will be on sale (we would be grateful for a few more 

volunteers to make more. Please contact Maggie Turnbull on 01625-586-272 if you can help). 

There will be strawberries & cream on sale after lunch. 

 

Cake Stall If you would like to make cakes for the fete we would be delighted to receive them for the 

cake stall. Any flavour, just delicious! 

 

Raffle & Tombola Tents We will be drawing a raffle later in the day and there will also be a tombola; 

we would welcome donations of nice raffle prizes. Please leave donated prizes with Father Anthony. 

 

NSPCC Stall We will be delighted to welcome the local NSPCC branch to our fete who will also have 

a stall on the day to raise funds for their vital work. They would be grateful for donations of your pre-

loved scarves, jewellery and handbags. Please leave any donations with Father Anthony. 
 

Catenian Stall We will also be delighted to welcome some of the local Catenians (Wilmslow Circle) 

to our fete this year. They will be available to discuss further what they do and will be happy to answer 

any questions you may have about their society and/or joining. 
 

Plant Stall Seamus will again be selling some of his wonderful plants and shrubs on the day. But buy 

quickly, he sold out in the first hour last year! 
 

There will also be fun activities & games for children. 
 

If you are also able to loan chairs, tables and/or gazeboes it would be very much appreciated. We 

would also be grateful to anyone with any large transport vehicles or vans who could help with 

transporting equipment & goods.  
 

If you think you can help in any way please don’t hesitate to contact Maggie Turnbull (phone no. above) 

or Michael Marsden on 07966-989-841. We would be delighted to hear from you.  

 
 

 

Eucharistic Ministers Appeal 

Owing to several Eucharistic Ministers leaving the Parish, we need additional Eucharistic Ministers at 

the Sunday 10.30am Mass to replace them. If you feel that you could help out at the Sunday 10.30am 

Mass, please give your name (and telephone number) to Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as 

possible. Full training will be provided.  

 

Listening to the Cry of the Earth & Cry of the Poor: 

Friday 7 July, St Vincent de Paul, Bentinck Road, Altrincham, WA14 2BP; 7.30 – 9.30 pm 

You are invited to this special campaigns event where you'll hear from Fr Peter Hughes, an Irish 

Columban priest from County Mayo who has spent most of his life as a missionary based in Lima, 

Peru. He will be enlightening us on the Church’s response to Laudato Si' and teaching us more about 

the Church’s work in Latin America. 
 

Who is Fr Peter? 

As well as his work in some of the most desperately impoverished communities in Lima, Peter is an 

advisor to the Instituto Bartolome de las Casas and CELAM, the collegial council of Latin American 

bishops designed to promote pastoral leadership, initiatives and inspiration for the 22 bishops 

conferences of Latin America and the Caribbean. 

 

At this event, you will also have the opportunity to: 

 

• hear about CAFOD’s new Power to be campaign, which calls on the World Bank to support 

renewable energy, so that every child can achieve their God-given potential. 

• get inspired and equipped for action. 

• find new campaign and prayer resources for all ages to share in your parish. 

 

Please arrive for this event for 7.00pm for a start time of 7.30pm. Refreshments available. 

 
Wilmslow Wells for Africa Gardens Day 

“Thank you for all your support both before and on the day. Gardens Day raised an amazing sum of 

£14,468. It will make a massive difference to hundreds of lives in some of the most needy parts in 

Africa. Thank you!!” 

 

Vacancy – St. Ambrose College: Food Service Assistant 

Applications are welcome from candidates with the appropriate practice experience.   Food Hygiene 

Level Two an advantage but not essential as training can be provided. Applications and Enquiries to 

Mrs Allen, Catering Manager Tel: 0161 980 2711 Email: catering@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk 

Required for September 2017; salary £7.50 p/h; term time 17.5 hours p/w. Job Description available 

on the College website www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk  Closing date for applications 14 July 2017.  

 

St Vincent de Paul – Sponsored Walk Thank You 

The Wilmslow SvP would like to express their gratitude for all those who sponsored their walk 

recently – they raised over £600 for the Ozanam camp! 

 
 

catering@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk%20
www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk%20%20

